Antelope Valley-East Kern Water Agency
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PUBLIC NOTICE
LOCAL HAZARD MITIGATION PLAN

Notice of Availability of Antelope Valley-East Kern Water Agency’s

Draft Local Hazard Mitigation Plan

DATED: November 22, 2021

The Antelope Valley-East Kern Water Agency (AVEK) is currently developing
a Local Hazard Mitigation Plan (LHMP) to decrease vulnerability to disasters.
Mitigation plans are a cornerstone for long term disaster planning in the community,
used to gather risk, hazard, and mitigation information at the local level that will be
utilized for coordinated state-level planning. A LHMP will help fund future disaster-
related mitigation projects and reduce disaster losses.

The draft LHMP is being made publicly available for review and comment on
the AVEK website (www.avek.org). A hard copy of the plan can also be reviewed at the
Agency’s Administrative Office located at 6500 West Avenue N, Palmdale, CA 93551.

The period for public comments is from November 22, 2021, to December 31,
2021. Comments may be submitted via email to Justin Livesay, AVEK Engineering
Manager, at jlivesay @avek.org. Comments may also be submitted in writing to Justin
Livesay, Engineering Manager, AVEK Water Agency, 6500 West Avenue N, Palmdale,

CA 93551.

Posted: AVEK: November 22, 2021, by Holly Hughes, Board Secretary-Treasure
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